
Next November, the Brazilian Space Agency (AEB) will hold the Brazilian Space Sector Forum. 
In its third edition, the event aims to promote the dissemination of the main results of the space 
sector, as well as a debate environment for the future development of the sector. The Forum is a 
locus where the various segments of the space industry can discuss their projects and forge new 
partnerships and funding.

The purpose of the event is also to strengthen the space sector value chain by identifying and 
attracting companies in the application segment. The participation of confederations and industry 
associations is essential to ensure the success of the event.

The next third edition of the event will take place at the São José dos Campos Technology Park, 
on November 19th and 20th, 2019. The theme of this year's event will be: “Space Economy and 
Business”. The event will aim to discuss the socioeconomic benefits generated from the space 
sector, the possible applications, ways of promoting new companies and disseminate the models 
of use of launch centers. The idea is to broaden the target audience and invite strategic partners, 
including representatives from Latin America, the United States, and Europe.

We would appreciate your comments on this message so we can create a stronger contact 
network.  

Please register and more informations: http://forumindustriaespacial2019.aeb.gov.br/english/
 
 Kind regards,

Carlos Augusto Teixeira de Moura
President

Brazilian Space Agency

Parque Tecnológico São José dos Campos - São José dos Campos - São Paulo - Brasil


